
 

  TOWN OF GIBSONS  

 

      NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 
 
 

Please take notice that on November 28, 2024 the road from 932 Chaster 
Road to the 800 block Charman Road via a portion of Shaw Road will be 

closed and the properties within this area will be inaccessible by vehicle traffic in order 
to replace a culvert crossing the road.  
          

This closure is scheduled to be from 8:00am to 3:30pm. 
 
The road may be opened earlier than this, but please be prepared in case the full time is 
required.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Daniel Fredlund 
Manager of Maintenance and Operations 

Town of Gibsons 
604-886-2274 

 
 

           Area Involved 
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